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Stockton Division Grievances Nos. 16-66-6 and 16-66-7
Voltage Testers - Re-fusing Distribution Potential Transformers

MR. P. E. REYNOLDS, Chairman
Stockton Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The above subject grievances were forwarded to Review on
September 27, 1966. Since then, a Company member of the Review
Committee has discussed the grievances with your Division Electric
Superintendent.

It is our understanding that it has been the practice, in
Stockton Division, for the grievants to re-fuse distribution trans-
formers, used as potential transformers, when making voltage surveys.
It is.the opinion of the Review Committee that the practice should
not be continued in the future.

The cases are closed and should be so noted in the minutes
of your next Division grievance meeting.

L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee
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